
Letter to Shareholders 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Shareholder's Name], 

We are pleased to inform you of the results of the recent board election held on [Insert Date of 

Election]. The election was conducted in accordance with our bylaws and principles of good 

governance. 

Election Results: 

• [Candidate Name 1]: [Votes Received] - [Percentage] 

• [Candidate Name 2]: [Votes Received] - [Percentage] 

• [Candidate Name 3]: [Votes Received] - [Percentage] 

The newly elected board members have extensive experience in [mention relevant industries or 

areas of expertise], and we believe they will contribute significantly to the strategic direction of 

the company. 

We appreciate your continued support and commitment to [Company Name]. Should you have 

any questions regarding the election results or any other matter, please do not hesitate to reach 

out to us. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Company Name] 

[Contact Information] 


